
VTECH WRITE AND LEARN TOUCH TABLET TARGET

A fun and easy way to learn writing skills, the Write & Learn Touch Tablet by VTech is an interactive tablet for kids that
offers a progressive approach to.

Fashions and accessories can always be shared with other dolls. Snot the Zombie and Cutezee the Kitten will
go wild with excitement! Plus they are lightweight, splashproof, have comfortable adjustable shoulder straps,
and plenty of storage for kid essentials. Cars, dinosaurs, dogs, and other topics are covered in on-level books
with plenty of pictures, designed especially for kids this age. These packs are lightweight, splashproof, have
comfortable adjustable shoulder straps, and plenty of storage for kid essentials like coloring books, toys or
even a snack. Talk About Text A text-rich environment for preschoolers lays the groundwork for reading
success. Reading on Your Phone or Tablet There are many classic books that your child can either read or
have read to him as apps on your phone. Before turning the page, ask your child what he thinks will happen
next. American icon Sara Lee is introducing a variety of pre-portioned, individually wrapped Snack Cakes for
anytime snacking. Cutezee the Kitten, a very cute kitty, has large bright eyes and gorgeous lashes that open
and close at the press of a button. The years between ages 3 and 5 are critical to reading growth, and some
5-year-olds are already in kindergarten. You can also ask your child what other way the book could have
ended. As your child goes from saying her first sentences to speaking in paragraphs, you will start to see
exciting milestones develop with reading. Then, read the story to her and let her illustrate it. When kids press
different buttons, their backpack buddy will make funny expressions and sound effects to surprise their friends
and family. Help your child see how text is already a part of his daily life. From Leapfrog, you can get
spelling, letter and word identification, vowel and consonant practice, and spelling games. Collect all of the
cutest dolls from the Cuddly Pet Collection. Just the Facts Try getting your child interested in nonfiction
books. Most school districts will not diagnose reading disabilities until first grade. VTech also offers similar
games and products. Your child will begin to recognize print on the street, stop signs, familiar store signs, and
the address posted on your home. The next time you are out in the park, or at the beach, or in the snow, use
your surroundings to play with letters. Take Letters Outside Kids are tactile and enjoy few activities more than
poking things with a stick. Be Aware of Problems Are you concerned that your child might have a learning
disability? Can your child tell you any of the letters in the supermarket sign? What Word Starts Withâ€¦ The
letter-sound connection is one of the first steps to reading. Product Images:. Recommended Books for Ages
Looking for more titles to share with your preschooler? Press different buttons to make Snot the Zombie and
Cutezee the Kitten magically come to life.


